IMPORTANT--ABOUT YOUR BALL REPAIRS

We have one or more inflated balls that have been sent in by
you for repairs. If these balls do not require a new bladder
they will be repaired and sent to you as soon as possible.

If balls require new bladders, there is nothing we can do as
new bladders are unobtainable. Only one rubber company in

the U, S. makes bladders and they advise us that government
orders make it impossible for them to supply us.

Unless we hear from you we will hold the balls until bladders
are available. This, however, might be months. We regret

this situation very much but under the circumstances we are
powerless.
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